
March 21, 1991

Dear Members.and Friends of Great Lakes United:

On behalf of the Board of the Directors of Great Lakes United, it
is my pleasure to invite you to attend our Ninth Annual Meeting
to. be held May 3-5, 1991 at PALAIS des CONGRES, in Ottawa-Hull,
Quebec.

This year's meeting will be an excellent opportunity for Great
Lakes United to raise the profile of Great Lakes issues in
Canada's national capital. We have a number of exciting
presentations that will provide new information and ideas on
Great Lakes problems including evaluating progress on achieving
Zero Discharge in Lake Superior and on exploration of the toxic
tragedy of the Beluga whales who live along the St. Lawrence
River outflow of the Great Lakes.

Great Lakes United has launched a number of exciting new,
initiatives in 1991 including a major campaign targeted at
expanding the implementation of pollution prevention programs
throughout the basin. In both Canada and the U.S. there are
significant opportunities to take major steps towards achieving
the goals of the Great Lakes Water Quality Agreement. We look
forward to receiving your ideas and input to help achieve this
and other goals.

I extend a personal invitation to you to
want to bring you up to date on our past
work with you to launch new programs and
year. I also urge you to take advantage
visit Canada's capital and to raise the
concerns. We look forward to seeing you

Sincerely,

John John Jackson';
President
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